
Please vote in opposition to this bill.  It will significantly restrict the boats in this section of the River. Which will significantly increase 
the traffic in other sections.  Many many boats will be disallowed.  The current legislation that limits the locations where towing can 
occur is working well. To limit it further does not meet the goals of the bill.  If there is concern about rule breakers, increasing patrols 
on the river is the solution.  Not removing recreation from this valuable resource. We have safely used this section of the river for 
over 25 years.  Like most
Boat owners we are courteous of home owners, the environments, and others.  This will only serve to make other river sections 
more crowded and dangerous.  Please vite no. 


